
 

 

 

 
 

Silent Auction  
January 22 & 23, 2024 

 
The 2024 Indiana Horticultural Conference & Expo will be holding a silent auction to 
benefit the Fruit and Vegetable Extension and Research Fund. To donate an item to the 
silent auction, please fill out the form below and return the form to Lori Jolly-Brown 
(ljollybr@purdue.edu) by January 15, 2024. Then bring the items you would like to 
donate to the IHC registration desk when you arrive. We look forward to seeing you!  
 
 
Last Name: _________________ First Name: __________________ 

Company/Farm name: _____________________________ 

Address: __________________________ 

City: ____________ State: ___________ 

Tel no.: _______________________ 

Email: ____________________________ 

Auction Item(s): ____________________ 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Indiana Horticultural Conference Co-Chairs 
Stephen Meyers 
Miranda Purcell 
Nathan Deppe 


